THE JOHNS HOPKINS UNIVERSITY
BALTIMORE, MARYLAND

DEPARTMENT OF ZOOLOGY

March 23,1932

Dear Professor del Rio-Hortega,

I have read with interest several
of your papers concerning technical methods for the
detection of mitochondrial and other cytoplasmic
inclusions. Unfortunately I have only very limited
access to the periodicals containing your work.

I would be greatly indebted to you if you could
send me some of your reprints containing the
details of such techniques, esvecially those

in the Bol.Madrid Soc. Esvafi, Hist. Nat. 1925,

If there is any exvpense entailed
I shall be zlad to remunerate you for it.

Respectfully yours.

Nt XAyl

William L. Doyle



